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Arrangements for Year 6 SATS Week 

Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 2022 

 

Friday 8th April 2022 

 

Dear parents,  

The children in Year 6 have all been working incredibly hard in preparation for their up-coming SATS. Thank you so 

much for all of your support at home, including helping with homework and collecting children from revision club.  

The SATS tests will take place in the week beginning the Monday 9th May and will last from Monday until Thursday. 

During these days, we invite the children into school from 8.30am for breakfast and the chance to relax with their 

friends before the tests begin. On Friday, our tests will be finished and we will have a fun day in school, celebrating 

the end of their SATS week.  

Could I please ask that in the week prior to the SATS (2nd – 6th May), children bring their revision guides in each day.  

After SATS, the children will have many things to look forward to including their residential trip, our end of year day 

out and the opportunity to put on an end of year show.  

Once again, I am so proud of the children for how hard they have worked and the progress they have made this year.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your sincerely, 

Miss Smith.  
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